
 

 

July 26, 2023 
 
 
Re:  Contract ENG23-3  

   Road Reconstruction 
David Street - Paris Street to western Cul-de-Sac and  
Marion Street – McNaughton Street to northern Cul-de-sac 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
This letter is to provide you with updated information regarding the project schedule and 
anticipated phasing of the above noted project.  
 
The City appreciates the feedback and comments regarding the proposed work received 
at the consultation meeting held in May 2023. We are working towards a final project 
design. 
 
At this time, it is no longer feasible to start the work on this project in 2023.  Further 
investigation has determined there is a requirement for upsizing the downstream storm 
system to Bell Park.  We will continue to work diligently on this project and expect to 
tender this Contract later this calendar year with construction starting in 2024, continuing 
into 2025. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Krista Trafford 
Project Manager 
Engineering Services 
City of Greater Sudbury 
Email: krista.trafford@greatersudbury.ca 
Cell: 249-377-9760 
Office: 705-674-4455 ext. 4249 
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